
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
   15th July 2022 

Dear Parents and Families, 
 
Sports Day 
Our sports day is taking place on the morning of Monday 25th July (weather permitting).  
Parents of children in Years 4/5/6 are invited at 9am to cheer on the Yr4/5/6 races.  
Parents of children in Reception and Years 1/2/3 are invited at 10.30am to cheer on these races.  
Opening/closing times of the gates will be given nearer the time.  
Parents attending sports day are welcome to bring along their own picnic and a blanket to sit on and join together 
for lunch once the sports day has finished.  
 
Sports Day School Dinner 
If your child would like picnic lunch on sports day (hot dogs & chips) then please order via Eduspot no later than 
Wednesday 20th July.  We will assume your child is bringing a packed lunch if they’re not booked in.  
 
Year 6 Fundraiser 
The year six children are having a fundraiser to raise money for Ukraine, on Tuesday afternoon. They have organised 
a variety of small games/stalls for the children to enjoy. Please send any money (a mixture of 10p/20p/50p coins is 
preferred to help pay for each activity) into school in a NAMED envelope/purse to be handed into the class teacher. 
If anyone could bring in any cake donations for the cake stall that would be wonderful. (Due to the hot weather 
please don’t send these in until Tuesday morning.) 
 
Sun hats and sun cream  
Please make sure your child is wearing light clothing, has a hat, water bottle and suncream (all named) in school until 
the end of term. Please apply suncream before your child comes to school and encourage them to learn how to 
apply it themselves.  
Bottles and hats are available to buy from eduspot: Hats: £4, Water Bottle: £1  
 
Contact details/Universal permissions 
To enable us to update your child's contact details, medical details, universal permissions and our communication 
systems in readiness for September an electronic form will be sent out via your child’s class email today for each 
year group (Pre-school – Yr5) please check your spam/junk folders.  
I appreciate it may take a few minutes to complete but it will help with the way we as a school communicates with 
you when the need to contact you arises.  
Thank you to those that have already completed the online form sent out last week. 
 
Best wishes 
Melanie Smallwood 
Executive Head Teacher 
 
Dates:  
Tuesday 19th July: Yr6 Fundraising  
Thursday 21st July: Leavers assembly for the Yr6 parents (2pm) 
Monday 25th July: Sports day (morning) with picnic lunch 
Monday 25th July: Last day of term - No cabin club 
 

 
Bishops Tawton  

Primary School 

Melanie Smallwood 

Executive Head Teacher 

 

https://eduspot.co.uk/

